
  
   

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

Over the next three weeks BWS will be collecting shoeboxes for the annual Trussell Trust (in partnership 
with FSCI) Christmas Appeal. As you may know, these gifts are distributed amongst those in Eastern Europe 
who otherwise would receive nothing this Christmas, and can have a transforming effect on lives of great 
difficulty and hardship. 
 
Many local churches and schools participate, and you may already be committed elsewhere! If, however, 
you would like to donate a box of small gifts, please follow this link for more details about suggested items 
and labels etc. 
 

https://www.fscinet.org/what-we-do/christmas-box-appeal/how-to-pack-a-shoebox/ 

 

The shoeboxes will be collected in Chapel, so please ask your son to take his there, and I hope by the 
deadline of Wednesday 22 November we shall have accumulated a good number. 
 
As ever, thank you very much for your support. 
 
Judith Bersweden, Chaplain 
 
Luke Essigman, Chair of the Sixth Form Charity Committee 
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